
Midsomer Norton
Primary School

An inclusive, community school in the heart of Midsomer Norton.

High Street
Midsomer Norton
Radstock
BA3 2DR
Telephone: 01761412289
Email:office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk
Website: www.midsomernortonprimary.com
Head of School: Ms Sarah Biss
Executive Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell
‘Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership’

World Mental Health Day

Friday 27th September 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

As a school, we believe looking after your child’s mental health is just as important as
their learning in class. We use our weekly PSHE lessons to create opportunities to talk
about our feelings. We also teach the children what mental health is and how they can
look after themselves.

We will be marking this year’s World Mental Health Day, on Thursday 10th of
October, by wearing yellow. Every child is invited to wear a yellow top or something
yellow of their choice alongside their usual school uniform. If parents would like to get
involved, please join us in wearing yellow too!

Young Minds is an organisation that does a lot of important work to support and
improve the lives of many young people. We will not be collecting donations on the day
but if you wish to contribute to the Young Minds fundraising efforts, you can find more
information on the link below.

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/donate/

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind regards,

Mrs Forster
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